
114 EAST 32nd STREET NEW YORK. N. Y. 

July 16, 1942 

1Lr e  Harold Weisberg 
313 II Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Enclosed is your check on the Morgenthau 
story. Incidentally, the statistics I 
asked for arrived this morning in the mail. 
Thanks a lot for your prompt action. 

The enclosed arrived today from Dorothy 
Ducas of the Magazine Division of the 
new Office of War Information in a release 
titled MAGAZINE TIPS FOR SEPTEMBER AND 
OCTOBER (Confidential to Editors)* 

An article on postwar planning sounds 
like a helluva good idea to me. What 
do you think? 

Best regards. 
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MURRAY HILL 3-9877 


